
Dear Ms. Debra Howland, 
 
It has come to my attention that there is a proposal to increase the cost of our 
systems benefits charge from $40 to $144 by 2023. This will impact our electric bills 
which I do NOT support. Since we are still in the middle of the pandemic, we still do not 
know the ultimate impact to all New Hampshire residents. Until that time has been 
realized, it is Not appropriate to raise anyone’s cost to an essential need. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Carl Rutigliano 
 


